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Office of the Chancellor/The University of Tennessee, Knoxville/50S Andy Holt Tower/Knoxville, Tennessee37916 

Delta Sigma Theta Sorority, Inc. 
c/o Brenda D. Upshaw 1 President 
Box 81551 UT Station 
Knoxville, Tennessee 37916 

Dear Miss Upshaw: 

August 3, 1977 

It Is a pleasure for me to acknowledge the recent gift of $100 
from Delta Sigma Theta 1 designated for the UT Minority Scholarship 
Fund. We are so pleased that your organization chose to use the 
proceeds from May Week activities to help increase this scholarship 
fund. The UT Minority Scholarship Fund deserves our finest efforts 
and I sincerely hope that we can help it grow substantially in the 
months and years ahead . 

Please accept and convey to the other members of your sorority 
the appreciation of the entire University of Tennessee family for this 
most outstanding contribution. 

jm 
Enclosure 

cc: Dr. Betty J. Cleckley J 

Sincerely I 

Jack E. Reese 
Chancellor 
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